February



St. Mary's School Fourth Grade Feb. 19-23, 2023



Dear Parents.

Everything is moving on very nicely in fourth grade. Two digit multiplication and long division went very smoothly. Now on to adding and subtracting fractions. This is an easy group of kids to teach.

Have a great weekend.

Sincerely, Karen

Our Week Ahead:

Religion - Lent

Reading - "Lost City",

compare/contrast

Math - adding and subtracting fractions

English - pronouns

Science – Inherited and behavioral traits

Social Studies – Plains states

Spelling - test on Friday

We will be concentrating on cursive writing for the next few weeks.

Important Dates:

Feb. 19 - President's Day - No School

Feb. 24 - 5K Walk/Run

Feb. 26 - Dismiss at 12:00

Mar. 8 - City Lights

Mar. 25- April 1 - Spring Break, classes resume April 2

Our states and capitals test will be March 8. Study papers were sent home last week.